
 

VEDA VYASA DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, VIKASPURI, NEW DELHI 

 

     VVDAVPS/Cir. No.19/2014       3.3.2014 

Dear Parents, 

• This is to inform you that as per the guidelines given by Delhi Transport Corporation 

w.e.f. the new academic session 2014-2015 i.e. 1April, 2014 Mukherjee Park, 

AnmolVatika Apartments Stop (of Route no.-7(Junior) and Route No.12 (Senior) has 

been cancelled.  The new bus stop for the same will be Subway of Tilak Nagar, 

B.K. Jewellery House. 

 
Inconvenience is regretted. 
 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


